
 
 
Share market volatility and COVID-19  
 
The share market and the impacts of COVID-19 
The disruption to businesses, share markets and consumers globally from COVID-19 continues to 
evolve and is currently reflected in share market and investor confidence. In response, global 
central banks are lowering interest rates and governments are implementing various stimulus 
packages and preventative measures.   
 
Some facts to consider about your investments 
The market volatility we are experiencing and may continue to experience in the short-term, is a 
normal financial market response to a significant economic event. Financial markets do not like 
uncertainty - however temporary – but with history as our guide, we know that markets eventually 
recover.  You may be familiar with other historic disruptive events such as the Spanish Flu, World 
War II and the Global Financial Crisis. These events eventually came to an end. It is very likely this 
latest downturn will be no different. The following table highlights the many significant market 
disruptive events from the past 100+ years and the impact on the Australian share market over 
time.  
 

 
 
 
Source: Sandhurst based on All Ordinaries: Australian Shares 1875-2020 (Log Scale) 
 
What happens if I do nothing?  
It is understandable you may be worried about the value of your super or other investments. But 
whilst these disruptions are undesirable, here are some facts to keep in mind: 
 

- Super is a long-term investment and generally can only be accessed when you retire. For 
many people, this means there should be enough time to recover from short-term 
movements. 

- Higher returns do come with some risk. Ensure you understand how much risk you are 
comfortable with for your investment. It’s important to put the current market movements 
in the context of your long-term investment objectives.  



 

- Sandhurst Trustees has a team of highly experienced managers continuously monitoring 
this situation for you; many having worked through the Global Financial Crisis. The team is 
trained to deal with stressed market events and will continue to monitor this situation 
closely.  
 

What happens if I switch to cash?   
It may be tempting to change your investment strategy to cash. However, it’s important to 
understand the impact of doing so, which could include: 
 

- You risk locking in a loss. Furthermore, you may not be able to take advantage of the 
market upturn.   

- Your request may not happen immediately: it can take time for changes to your investment 
to be processed.     

 
Who can I talk to? 
We appreciate such events can be unsettling. If you are still concerned about the recent market 
volatility, speak with your financial planner about your investment options. We can arrange a 
financial planning appointment for you by calling us on 1800 033 426.  
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